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23/06/2019  11:55:452019/2375/P OBJ Charles Ansdell I object to the proposed planning on the following basis:-

1) It will increase pollution, noise and traffic in the local area from increased traffic to the school.

2) Pollution levels are already above legal limits at the police station, and this makes it unsuitable for a school 

location (and these would rise afterwards with increased traffic). This will also impact other local residents .

3) The school excludes Hampstead children and there are more appropriate sites in Belsize Park (which 

would reduce the traffic and commute to the area).  There are already sufficient school places within 

Hampstead. 

4) The cost of the project, at £20m, is excessive.

5) The proposed school is contrary to the agreed Camden Local Plan for the Hampstead area

23/06/2019  14:16:312019/2375/P OBJEMAIL Selina Skipwith I strongly object to this proposal and urge the council to refuse planning permission. This is the wrong location 

for a school that serves the Belsize ward, it will add to the pollution and congestion in Hampstead. It is naive of 

the school to believe that they can prevent parents from using cars as is impossible to enforce. There are 

already wonderful State Schools in the area with empty spaces so there is no justification to locate the school 

here.
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